
New Brighton Beach  

Today, 12th July 2022, Cherry Class went on a educational visit to New Brighton Beach 

as part of their creative curriculum topic ‘At the Seaside’. The children were given the 

opportunity to explore a seaside town to compare this to their local town. All children 

recognised the different features of a seaside town, including the light house, pier and 

promenade.  

Then we had some time to enjoy the beach. We had a paddle in the sea, made 

sandcastles, played beach games and explored the rock pools.  

We ended the day with a delicious ice cream before returning to PACE. 

An excellent day was had by all.  

 

 

  


